
 

18 September 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you may be aware, we usually hold a Year 7 Pastoral Information Evening in September.  This is 
where parents/carers and students come in and meet myself, Mr Marshall and Mr Buckingham in an 
informal way.  
 
Unfortunately, we are not able to hold this event this year due to the coronavirus situation.  We are 
hopeful that you will have opportunities to meet with Mr Marshall and Mr Buckingham later this 
academic year.  
 
If you have a specific question or concern that you would like to speak with your child’s tutor about, 
please do get in touch with us via email (THawkins3@castle.somerset.sch.uk or  
smarshall@castle.somerset.sch.uk or  gbuckingham@castle.somerset.sch.uk )  or through the main 
office telephone number.  
 
We have been thrilled with the positive attitudes demonstrated by our new 7G1 cohort and we are 
looking forward to taking them to Pinkery to get to know them better.  They have been a credit to 
themselves and we are really looking forward to seeing them develop in their time at The Castle 
School.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr T Hawkins and Mr Marshall and Mr Buckingham 
Head of Balmoral House and Form Tutors for 7G1 
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